
Copper Hill 

May 2025

1,606 BOOKS!

WE CHECKED OUT WHAT WE READ

We read A LOT of books in May!  Kindergarten worked on rhyming skills, made connections and 
built things you find at the beach.  First grade learned about a clever little octopus, created food 

characters, imagined what they would wish for if they had a magic word and built popsicles.  
Second grade learned about a group of boys who built their own soccer field, read about some 
very interesting shapes and read a one word story!  Third graders studied the works of Adam Rex, 

while exploring topics such as theme and character traits.  They also looked back over their 
reading throughout the year and helped each other build a summer reading list.  Fourth grade 

read some very strange books in our first ever Weird Books unit and reminisced about the 
memories they would like to take with them from their time at Copper Hill.  It was a busy month!

WHAT WE LEARNED

Staff books due 6/17
Student books due NOW

REMINDERS

161 times 
outside of library class

WE VISITED
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WHAT WE LOVED

Building ocean 
things Working on theme

2nd grade one word 
story

4th grade memory 
project Reading together

SUPER STAR library class!
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SPECIAL SHOUT-OUT

This year, Adrian Yanez was chosen out of all the fourth 
graders in the entire county to receive the Hunterdon 

County Library Association’s Enthusiastic Reader Award.  It 
has been such a pleasure watching him grow as a reader 

and it was great fun seeing him receive this award!  
Congratulations Adrian!


